
PTA NEWS

Wed 23rd October
P1-7: Hallowe’en Ball 
6pm- 7.30pm £3 
(includes party bag and Witches brew!)

Thursday 24th October
P1-7 Monster movie Night 
7pm-9pm £3
(includes popcorn and Witches brew!)
Tickets for both events will be available from the school 
office on Monday 21st October on a first come first 
served basis.

Important 

information

In line with 
Department of 
Education Guidance, 
NO pupil mobile phone 
devices are permitted 
on the school premises. 

Only in exceptional 
circumstances can this 
be reconsidered, when a 
parent/ carer has made 
contact directly with 
the school  to explain 
the reason. 

In those circumstances 
phones must be handed 
into the school office on 
arrival to school. Thank 
you.

We have been 
successful in our 

application for the 
Tesco Stronger 

Starts Programme. 
During this year 

your child will have 
opportunities to 
access a healthy 
break, cook and 
prepare healthy 
meals and snacks. 



School Photographer

Monday 21st October- Individual pupil 
photograph

Tuesday 22nd- Family Photograph 
(Taken from 8.45am)

!!Please ensure all children are dressed 
in full uniform.
Only children with consent form 
returned will have their photo taken.

Upcoming Religious Events

Click on the 
image to visit 
the website. 

https://send.eani.org.uk/sites/default/files/2024-10/High Five Newsletter Issue 82 - Be Friendly_0.pdf
https://cypsp.hscni.net/dailyupdate-rise-ni-website-for-parents/
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